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Welcome back to our 
final half term of the 
academic year. We 
have lots planned, 
including our annual 
Year 2 trip to Cromer, 
a day of outdoor and 
adventure activities 
for Year 3, and Year 
4’s visit to the Royal 
Norfolk Show and Year 5 will be visiting 
Whitlingham Adventure for a day of water sports. 

Looking at classroom displays and the work in 
pupils’ books, it’s clear how much progress 
they’ve made since the start of the year. Recently 
Reception have written some wonderful recounts 
of their trip to Gressenhall, Year 2 have created 
some truly ‘disgusting’ soup recipes, and Year 5 
have produced very persuasive letters to the local 
council about flooding—part of their topic on 
rivers. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
I hope parents and carers can join us for our 
upcoming Sports Day and the Friends’ Summer 
Fair. 

Mr. Matthew Cross​
Headteacher​

​
Year 6 SATS Success 

Year 6 had a great time at Go 
Ape for their very well-deserved 
end of SATs treat! The children 
were so excited and were 
fearless going up on the high 
ropes course and zip wires! We 
were so proud of how they 
represented our school too. ​
See photos from the day 

​
​

​
Reminder: Sports Day 2025 

We are looking 
forward to parents and 
carers joining us for 
our annual sports day 
event. Weather 
dependent, this will 
either be on our playground or on the main field. 
You will be able to access the site from the side 
gate by the main entrance. Parents and carers are 
welcome to attend on the following sessions: 

18th June - Years 1, 2 and 3 9.15 - 12 

19th June - Years 4, 5 and 6 9.15 - 12 

20th June - Reception - Big 
Toddle 

9:15am  

20th June - Nursery - Big 
Toddle 

AM - 10:50am 
PM - 2:20 pm 

 
​

 

Reception Class Celebration and 
Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

We’re excited to invite 
Reception parents and carers 
into school this half term to join 
us in celebrating their child’s 
learning. Come along via the 
Fieldfare Way entrance to your 
child’s class on Thursday 27th 
June at 10:45am, where the 
children will share their work and lead you in 
some fun classroom activities. 

Afterwards, you’re warmly invited to stay for a 
Teddy Bears’ Picnic on the school field from 
11:30am to 12:00 noon (weather permitting). We 
hope you can join us for this special morning! 

More details will be shared soon.​
 

 

https://www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk/2025/05/year-6-go-ape/


​
 

Reminder: School Shoes 

We’ve recently 
noticed an increase 
in pupils wearing 
brightly coloured 
shoes and other 
non-uniform 
footwear. As a 
reminder, our 
uniform policy is simple and clear: pupils should 
wear dark-coloured, flat, sensible shoes. 

Sticking to the uniform helps promote a sense of 
pride and belonging among all pupils. Thanks in 
advance for your help with this. 

​
​
Budding Artists in Year 3! 

​

Year 3 has been exploring 
the work of Vincent Van 
Gogh, Alice Kettle, and 
Hannah Rae in art. They’ve 
been learning about 
different shades, brush 
strokes, and textures. To 
finish off their work, they 
added stitches to their 
artist-inspired pieces, and 
we’re all so proud of their 
finished work!​
​

​
 

New Books for our Library 

Thank you to everyone who 
joined Mr. Williamson at our 
after-school book fair! 📚 
Thanks to your support, 
we've been able to buy some 
exciting new books for our 
school library! 

​
​

 

An Action-Packed Residential 

Year 4 had an 
action-packed time on 
residential in May! They 
enjoyed rock climbing, 
zip-lining, canoeing and 
cooking over the campfire 
- they came back with lots 
of new experiences! Thank 
you to our wonderful Year 
4 staff team for all their hard work in leading this 
year’s residential!​
​
 

 

Summer Fair & Fathers Day 

Our wonderful 
Friends association 
have been busy 
preparing for two 
exciting events this 
half term: the 
Father’s Day Shop 
and the 
ever-popular 
Summer Fair, which 
will take place after 
school on Thursday 
10th July 2025. We 
hope to see lots of 
families there! 

You can support the school by purchasing a gift 
from the Father’s Day Shop – just click the link 
below to order and help raise funds for our school 
community: Click here to buy a gift 

 

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofqhps/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=99526


 

Term Dates: 2025-2026​
These term dates are now available on our school website. ​
​
You can also keep up to date with all that is going on at school with our online calendar. 

Upcoming Dates 

6th June Jack and the Beanstalk Puppet Theatre in school Year 1 

11th June Friends: Father’s Day Shop  All years 

12th June  Library Bus All adults 

18th June 9.15am - 12pm Years 1, 2 & 3 Sports Day  Year 1, 2 & 3 adults 

19th June 9.15am - 12pm Years 4, 5 & 6 Sports Day  Year 4, 5 & 6 adults 

20th June 9.15am Reception Big Toddle  Reception adults 

20th June 10.50am Morning Session Nursery Big Toddle  Nursery AM adults 

20th June 2.20pm Afternoon Session Nursery Big Toddle  Nursery PM adults 

20th June Whitlingham Trip Year 5 

25th June  Orienteering in school activity day Year 3  

26th June  Norfolk Show Year 4  

27th June 10.45am Reception Class Celebration and Teddy Bear Picnic  Reception adults 

27th June Cromer Trip  Year 2 

30th June 3.30pm - 6pm Parents/Carers Evening  Year 1 - 5 

2nd July 3.30pm - 6pm Parents/Carers Evening  Year 1 - 5 

2nd and 4th July Castle Trip Year 5  

2nd July  Water Fun Day  Nursery/Reception  

10th July  Dental Screening  Whole school  

10th July  Friends: Summer Fair 2025 

18th July 9.30am Year 6 Leavers Assembly  Year 6 Adults  

22nd July  Last Day of Term  

 

 

 

https://www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/Term-Calendar-2025-2026.pdf
https://www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk/
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